

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Deans

Department Chairperson

FROM:

Donzell Lee

Provost & Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs

DATE:

October 30, 2017

RE:

AWARD OF POSTHUMOUS DEGREE, FALL 2017

COMMENCEMENT

Please inform the Office of Academic Affairs if there is a student(s) in your area who should be awarded a posthumous degree during the Fall 2017 Commencement Exercise. This information should be submitted to Lekita Carr

at lekita@alcorn.edu no later than Friday, November 3.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

c: Office of Student Records